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BINGO Bonanza! 
Christian Amaro, Assistant Site Supervisor 
 
On Thursday, October 24th, Woodbrook Extended School Enrichment took 
part in a Lights On After School celebration. Lights On After School is to 
bring awareness to after school activities and the importance of keeping 
the lights on for our students! This year Woodbrook put on our very own 
bingo celebration! Light refreshments were served and all the table décor 
was put in place by our very own students! It was great to have nearly all 
of our students participate in bingo and get really into it! There were a 
variety of prizes available for those who won, as well as pencil prizes for everyone who attended! There 
were even some students who won prizes and ended up giving up those prizes to others who were 
upset from not winning. It was nice to switch up our event from what is typically done and have the 
students involved throughout the whole event! Our students and staff always look forward to these 
events and keeping our lights on after school here at Woodbrook!  

 
Bonus Options 
 
Each day at Woodbrook we offer a variety of clubs for our 
students to partake in, ranging from active sports options to 
craft and game options! These club activities are very detailed 
and often differ from week to week.  We also offer a bonus 
option four out of the five weekdays. These bonus options are 
always less structured options that are available if the students 
do not wish to participate in the other club options. Some of the 
activities that are offered include building blocks, board games, 
stacking cups, and coloring. Bonus options provide students with 
an opportunity for student creativity as well as free play with 

little boundaries.  Sometimes these options are an easy go to for students who have had long days and 
would like to do something with less hassle. These bonus clubs also offer an opportunity for students to 
build relationships with each other as well as staff members. There was an instance when a group of 
students were coming together to build a large scale item, the image that came to mind was the Titanic. 
It was awesome to see their minds working together and figuring out how the blocks would translate to 
a large ship! But after some time there was a Titanic constructed! It is always awesome to see those 
minds at work during these moments! We look forward to offer bonus options as a creative outlet! 


